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To whom it may concern, My name John Maroun I have been in
Eagle Rock city for the passed 23 years and I have seen how busy
Eagle Rock getting of building projects that putting the privacy
and safety in danger ,and I notes that anther new project it is
coming up as a CAR WASH at 4005 Eagle Rock Blvd and [ am
not sure if you notice that are tree car washes on the same street
two of them are in walking distance from this car wash project
and the third car wash it is about only one mile away ,myself and
many neighbors are concern also and hoping that you will make
more studies regarding noises and traffic danger it may cause this
car wash to the community and we hope that you take in
consideration the safety and danger of traffic it may caused and
we are NOT in the favorite of having this project in our
neighborhood. Thank you so much and we hope you will be
taking the wright decision. Best Regards J Maroun



